Dear Families,

Welcome to my classroom! My name is Melissa Gaskin and I will be your child’s Second Grade teacher. This is my fifth year at Bliss Elementary. I earned my degree in education from The University of Texas at Austin in 2008. Outside of the classroom, I enjoy traveling, scrapbooking, and being outdoors.

I thoroughly enjoy the challenge and reward of teaching young students. I look forward to a successful year through our partnership in educating your child. You are your child’s first and most important teacher and influence. I will do my professional best to continue in your child’s education and allot them time to bloom in academic and social skill areas. 
I will be sending folders home next week. Inside of each folder I have included a calendar. Students will have the opportunity to earn a stamp for each day. Please remove papers from the day, sign on the date, and return the folder to class the next day. Your cooperation would be appreciated.

In addition to the campus rules, we have five specific rules in our classroom. These rules will allow students to show their good manners throughout the day. I believe for learning to occur, students must exhibit discipline so they do not distract others or themselves from learning. Once discipline is under control, learning can grow in a safe and healthy environment. I will send these rules home this week, one at a time. Please briefly discuss each one with your child. I have listed them here for your information.

Listen to instructions
Enter and exit prepared

Always try your BEST

Respect yourself and others

No Excuses!

Homework: As we progress throughout the year, many assignments will be completed and submitted online. We will use the app “Edmodo.” Please let me know if this will be a concern right away. I believe in constant learning so students are expected to be learning each night during their homework! It may include a video clip, a typed response or blog, and/or even a class discussion. 
Please check my website for homework, newsletters, and links to various websites.  Let me know if you have questions!

Let’s work together for a truly successful year.

Sincerely,
Melissa Gaskin
http://mrsgaskin.weebly.com/
twitter: @MrsGaskin2
call/text: 575-652-9039

email: mlmabry@episd.org

